
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am a resident of Marion County, in the state of Oregon.  I request a no vote on HB 

3464.  We should not be hindering the capture of illegal immigrants or hinder ICE 

from doing their work.  These people are criminals for coming into the United States 

illegally and should not be protected by the state of Oregon.  We should provide 

support for ICE and not support criminal behavior.  They are illegal aliens, not 

immigrants.   They did not come here legally and need to be returned home.   

 

Thank you,   

 

DR. Karen L. Franke 

 

 
 


